ORIGINAL

501 Bath St,
Santa Barbara, Ca 93101

November 29, 2001

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director
Division of the Commission

Clerk & Administrative Services
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, F1. 32399-0850

Re: Docket No. 011052-TI

Dear Ms. Bayo,

Pursuant to contact and conversation with Paula Isler and Barbara Bailey of the Florida Public
Service Commission, our company hereby proposes to settle the above-noted docket, scheduled for
conference date December 4, 2001.

We stipulate to your October 22, 2001 acknowledgement of receipt of payment for RAF and penalty
and interest charges. We have amended our Florida Filings Register to prompt a timely filing of this
retum in future years. :

We wish to propose a settlement in the amount of one hundred dollars ($100.00) to mitigate any fines
which may be levied, and to estop any cancellation of our certificate. Additionally, we agree to waive
any objection to the administrative cancellation of our certificate in the event we should fail to pay in
accordance with this settlement proposal.

We trust this proposal will meet with your approval and we await your acceptance and reply.
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